
HB 1966 -- REQUIRED LEGAL NOTICE PUBLICATION

SPONSOR: Lynch

Currently, many legal notices are required to be published by a
public body or an organization regulated by the state in a
newspaper of general circulation within a particular area.

This bill repeals those requirements and instead requires the
public body or organization to post the legal notice on the front
page of its website, if it has one. If the public body or
organization does not have a website, the notice shall be sent to
the Secretary of State who shall publish the notice on the "Legal
Notices Website", required by this bill to be established and
maintained by the Secretary of State.

This bill is similar to SB 268 (2019).


